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School Starts Wednesday, August 24, 2022
It is time to start thinking about the new school year, 

mark your calendars!
We will have an orientation session in the gym to explain some of the programs and changes.  There are also times when parents will be able to meet their children’s teachers. During these times, teachers will be in their rooms explaining their classes to parents as a group.  These sessions are presented multiple times to accommodate parents with more than one student.  A reminder that attendance at all necessary orientation sessions (whole group in the gym and in the classroom with your child’s teacher(s)) are mandatory for enrollment. Religious orientation is mandatory for all NEW families.  
Monday, August 15
     Tuesday, August 16
12:30 – 1:00 pm - Classroom
5:00 - 5:30 pm Classroom

1:00 - 1:30 pm - Gym
5:30 – 6:00 pm - Gym
1:30 – 2:00 pm - Classroom
6:00 - 6:30 pm Classroom

2:00-2:30 pm - Classroom
6:30 - 7:00 pm Classroom
If you have not been able to register with FACTS online yet 
(New families) and need to set up an account, please contact 
Tana at 355-3860 for assistance if needed.

